BPW Meeting November 18, 2009:

Review of Projects by Engineering Environmental Staff for fmpacts to Water Resources

4.

GMB

Femrite Drive and Marsh Road

This project will disturb more than one acre of land, which will require a Notice
of Intent (WPDES) permit from the Wisconsin DNR and a City of Madison
Stormwater/Erosion Control Permit. It also involves replacing a culvert, which
will require a Trans 207 permit, and wetland impacts will require a NR 103
permit from the DNR (Jim Wolfe, City Engineering)
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